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  (507) 493-5299   Fax (507) 493-3299 
  www.cityofmabel.com   info@cityofmabel.com 

           
 
 

 

                        
                       
                      

  
                 

           Elected Officials 
Adam Wilder     Mayor 
Tina Bakke   City Council 
Valerie Arnold  City Council 
Kirsten Wyffels City Council 
Kelly Sand  City Council 

                 City Staff 
Karen Larson City Clerk 
Bob Mierau Public Works 
Chuck Dahl Public Works 
Kendra Spalla Deputy Clerk 
 
            City Hall Hours 
             8 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
            Monday - Friday 

       After Hours Contact 
            (507) 259-3617 
            (507) 259-3637 

     Police Non-Emergency 
             (507) 493-5444  

             Public Library 
    110 E. Newburg Avenue 
            (507) 493-5336 
      Sharra Liptack Director 

     Monday         2 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
     Tuesday        9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
     Wednesday   2 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
     Thursday       9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
     Friday            9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
     Saturday       9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
     Sunday         Closed 

 

Rural America’s Steam Engine Capital    

It’s Time To Register Recreational Vehicles! 
Make sure you have a blue permit sticker on your 
ATV, UTV, or golf cart beginning May 1, 2025. Stop 
by City Hall to fill out the permit application and pay 
the $15 annual registration fee (cash or check). It’s 
illegal to operate recreational vehicles on city 
streets, alleys, or other public property without 
obtaining a permit. Please contact City Hall if you 
questions. 
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Next Meeting 

April 9th 6PM 
Community Center 

 

 

  

April 28 – May 2 
Be cautious when doing 

laundry as water discoloration 
may take place. 

Alternate side 
parking has now 

ended until  
November 1, 2025 

THANK YOU, 
Mabel residents, 
for following the 
city ordinance 
making snow 
removal much 

   

Increase on garbage and recycling from Richards Sanitation 
beginning 

April 1, 2025 
The monthly household cost for residences will increase on your April 1, 
2025, statement (service for March). If you have the small garbage tote 
(32 gallons) you currently pay $15.75. The new monthly fee is $16.22, 
which is an increase of $0.47. The medium tote (64 gallons) is increasing 
from $17.39 to $17.91, an increase of $0.52 a month. The large tote (96 
gallons) is increasing from $19.04 to $19.61, an increase of $0.57. 
Recycling tote only is increasing from $4.43 to $4.56, an increase of 

    
 THURSDAY APRIL 10, 2025 

1:45 P.M. & 6:45 P.M.  
Sirens will sound at these times as part of the 
statewide tornado drill. This will be a test of the 
city’s emergency notification system and not an 
indication of severe weather. The scheduled 
statewide tornado drills are conducted for 
Severe Weather Awareness Week, April 7th 
– 11th.

Today 
is a  
gift. 

Yard Waste/Compost pickup on 
Mondays beginning May 5th 

Our city crew will begin Monday morning yard 
compost pick-up. Compost pickup will be from the 
first Monday in May (5/5) through the last Monday in 
October (10/27). Place your leaves, grass clippings 
and mulch into plastic bags or boxes. Brush must be 
cut into 4-ft lengths and no larger than 6-inches in 
diameter. NO garbage, non-biodegradable items or 
excessively heavy bins/bags will be accepted. Those 
items will be left curbside and pick up will be 
discontinued at your residence. If you have 
questions, please call city hall. Thank you for 
cooperating so we can continue this free service that 
most cities don’t have.  
 


